Astronomical League
Southern Herschel 400
Observing Program

October 23, 2024
Dear Michael:

Congratulations on completing the requirements for the Southern Herschel
Observing Program.

On behalf of the Astronomical League, it is my pleasure to send your certificate.
Display it proudly. This is a significant accomplishment. You have certificate #5.
The effort you have put into this observing program should be a great help to you as
you move onward to additional celestial wonders. We hope you will continue to
explore the many deep sky wonders of the night sky.

May you have many clear nights!

ot S

Jack Estes
Astronomical League, Southern Herschel Observing Program Coordinator
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